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I strongly oppose SB 767.   Parents deserve choice in their child's education, and 

charter schools provide that option.   The waiting lists for Charter schools clearly 

shows there is a demand for this form of education.   Parents should get to choose 

what is best for their child and learning styles.  You can't pigeon hole all of our kids 

into a 30+ student classroom and expect the same results from every child.  Clear 

numbers show that our children have fallen behind due to Covid lockdowns and we 

need as many options as available to us to get them caught up.   

 

By opposing SB 767, you can demonstrate your commitment to representing the will 

of the people and preserving our right to choose our child's education. 

 

Thank you, 

Charlotte Phelps 


